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Dear parents/carers, 
 
Queen’s state funeral 
 
The official date of the Queen's State Funeral will take place on Monday 19 September 2022. 

This day will be a bank holiday and therefore Hanbury's Farm School will be closed on this 

day.  

School re-opens as normal for pupils on Tuesday 20th September. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs N Gripton 

Executive Headteacher 

Federation of Hanburys Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools 

 
         
 


